Joe Acorn

From: John Korec [jkorec@neb-one.gc.ca]

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2002 7:29 AM

To: mswagar@calgary.westerngeco.slb.com

Cc: CottP@DFO-MPO.GC.CA; HannaB@DFO-MPO.GC.CA, djohannesen@golder.com;
Zoe_Posynick@gov.nt.ca; Joe Acorn; Chris Knoechel; Laura Van Ham

Subject: Sahtu Renewable Resources Board's Letter

Marty, could you please provide your comments and/or commitments with
respect to the Sahtu Renewable Resources Board's recommendations for the
research test program (July 12, 2002 letter)? Please address your
response to Terry Baker (as usual) and the Review Board (as the
recommendations are included in the letter regarding the main program).
Thanks.

Regards,

o



